
GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL 
 

SPECIAL MEETING – EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES 
 

September 1, 2021 
 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado met in Special Meeting – 
Executive Session on Wednesday, September 1, 2021 at 6:30 in the First Floor Break 
Room of City Hall, 250 North Fifth Street. Those present were Councilmembers Abe 
Herman, Phil Pe’a, Randall Reitz, Dennis Simpson, Anna Stout, Rick Taggart, and 
Mayor Chuck McDaniel. 
 
Staff present for the Executive Session were City Manager Greg Caton, City Attorney 
John Shaver, General Services Director Jay Valentine, and Finance Director Jodi 
Welch. 
 
Executive Session  
 
Councilmember Simpson moved to go into Executive Session #1: 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION #1 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION TO DISCUSS MATTERS THAT MAY BE SUBJECT TO 
NEGOTIATIONS, DEVELOPING STRATEGY FOR NEGOTIATIONS, AND/OR 
INSTRUCTING NEGOTIATORS PURSUANT TO SECTIONS 24-6-402(4)(e)(I) 
AND/OR 24-6-402(4)(a) OF COLORADO'S OPEN MEETINGS LAW RELATIVE TO A 
POSSIBLE PURCHASE OF REAL PROPERTY LOCATED AT 910 MAIN STREET, 
GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 
 
 Councilmember Pe’a seconded the motion.  Motion carried unanimously.   
 
The City Council convened into Executive Session #1 at 6:32 p.m. 
 
Councilmember Taggart moved to adjourn Executive Session #1.   Councilmember 
Simpson seconded.  Motion carried unanimously.   
 
Councilmember Simpson moved to go into Executive Session #2: 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION #2 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION TO DISCUSS MATTERS THAT MAY BE SUBJECT TO 
NEGOTIATIONS, DEVELOPING STRATEGY FOR NEGOTIATIONS, AND/OR 
INSTRUCTING NEGOTIATORS PURSUANT TO SECTIONS 24-6-402(4)(e)(I) OF 
COLORADO'S OPEN MEETINGS LAW RELATIVE TO A POSSIBLE 
PURCHASE/CONTRACT BUYOUT OF GRAND JUNCTION CRI 
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Councilmember Stout seconded the motion.  Motion carried unanimously.   
 
The City Council convened into Executive Session #2 at 6:53 p.m. 
 
Councilmember Stout moved to adjourn Executive Session #2.  Councilmember Pe’a 
seconded.  Motion carried unanimously.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
 
 
 
Wanda Winkelmann 
City Clerk 
 


